
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE 

KOHIMA: NAGALAND 

NO.KCK/NOTICE/2010/             Dated: Kohima, the 28th March, 2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

 It is hereby notified to all concerned that the college shall remain closed on 

31/03/2025 on account of Id-ul-Fitr. 

 Further, normal classes shall remain suspended from 1st – 3rd April, 2025 

on account of the NPSC (Mains) Examinations, 2025 which is to be held in the 

college. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  (DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU) 

                                                                                                 Principal  

                                                                               Kohima College, Kohima 
 


